
 
 

 
 

ANATP/BNATP Monthly Update 
May 2024  

 
1. Please note that I have finally been able to get an email address that matches my preferred 

name.  The new email is: randy.carey-walden@illinois.gov. The previous email address will 
forward to the new one through April 15th.  After that date your email will not be received via 
the old email. 

 
2. Recertifications no longer require skills testing.  Those recertifying can go directly to the 

nurseaidetesting.com site and apply to take the exam.  Evaluator lists have been removed 
from the website and new instructions to CNAs to recertify have been added. 

 
3. As announced at the annual conference, the Allocation of Hours form is no longer required.  

Make sure the hours on page two of your schedule match the hours on the calendar pages of 
the master schedule.  
 

4. Programs are now listed at nurseaidetesing.com as CNA I or CNA II versus BNATP and 
ANATP.   
 

As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
 
Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Administrative Rules & Procedures 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
randy.carey-walden@illinois.gov 
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